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Comments: Hello, my name is Ian Webb, I am a student at Gonzaga University and I frequent the Idaho

Panhandle and northern Montana to fish and hike. The things that I am most concerned over motorized snow

vehicles travel plan in the Kootenai National Forest is the safety of skiers and other people participating in other

non motorized recreational activities. I am also concerned about the safety and awareness of the people using

motorized vehicles and also the preservation of any wilderness or grizzly bear/other animal habitats in areas

adjacent to the zones where motorized snow vehicles are allowed. 


